Haar, Jennifer

From: Greg Kinsley

Sent: Sunday, May 06, 2018 7:48 PM

To: licensing

Subject: Re: Public Hearing for Horseshoe Bar Patio request
Hi There,

We received notice of a local tavern requesting a change to add a patio.

We have lived near this tavern for a couple of years now, and although we don't drink, we have
noticed very few issue's at this bar, and believe they should be granted a reasonable permit for such

patio.

Please feel free to forward this to the Alcohol License Review Committee, as well as the Common
Council for considerations.

Thank you for your time, feel free to email or call with any questions or comments, and | appreciate
your efforts in notifying local residents.

Greg
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Greg Kinsley

Madison, Wi. 53716




